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I strongly support passage of HB 3068. Some youth aren’t able to navigate public 

schools well, and some public schools are poor quality, and toxic for some. In 

addition since no mastery of anything is required to graduate in Oregon now, a GED 

certificate at least demonstrates significant achievement and knowledge. Why not 

provide this option to some students who could pursue the GED instead of dropping 

out of school altogether?  
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